
Parking at School 
Since parking facilities are limited, please observe the NO PARKING signs. Miami-Dade County police will ticket. 
DO NOT PARK THE WRONG DIRECTION OR MAKE ‘U’ TURNS. These practices are illegal and endanger 
children and adults. Do not park in the school circular driveway, across the street from the school, the pick-
up/drop off lane or faculty parking lot. You are permitted to park in the South Miami Park area, near the back 
of the school.  
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PARKING AND SAFETY REGULATIONS FOR DROP-OFF AND PICK-UP 
Morning drop-off will begin at 8:15 a.m. Pre-K, Kindergarten, 1st, and 2nd graders will be dropped off in front of 
the school on 45th street. All 3rd – 5th graders will be dropped off at the gate on 58th avenue in the South Miami 
Park parking lot adjacent to the DFE PE field. We ask that all parents remain in their cars during both drop-off 
and pick-up in order to keep traffic moving. Remember that 45th street is designated one way going west during 
drop-off and pick-up. 
 
Pick-up for Pre-K, Kindergarten, 1st and 2nd graders will continue to be on 45th street in front of the school. 
Remember 45th street is designated one-way westbound, with no parking permitted in the circle or the drive 
through lane next to the sidewalk. 3rd – 5th graders will be dismissed via the gate in the South Miami Park parking 
lot adjacent to the PE field. Please do not park in the area immediately surrounding the gate. To insure maximum 
safety please stay in your car, with the flyer clearly stating the teacher and student’s names on the right hand 
side of your dashboard so our staff can read the sign and call your child to the appropriate exit for pick-up as 
quickly and safely as possible.  
  
Remember that during pickup and drop-off S.W. 45th Street is designated one-way Westbound, with no parking 
permitted in the drive-through lane next to the sidewalk.  Please do not park in the No Parking Zone across the 
street from the school, as the police will be enforcing the posted signs.  Never park in the faculty parking lot or 
walk your children through the faculty parking lot.  No matter what commitments we have, nothing can be as 
important as the safety of our children. Please help us. 
  


